From:
 Fowler, David

 Sent:
 05 June 2019 10:09

To: Planning

Subject: FW: Planning Application No. 2019/2375/P Hampstead Police Station.

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Flagged

Please upload objection.

Thanks,

D

David Fowler Principal Planner

Telephone: 0207 974 2123



From:

Sent: 02 June 2019 10:53

To: Fowler, David < David.Fowler@camden.gov.uk >

Subject: Planning Application No. 2019/2375/P Hampstead Police Station.

Dear Mr Fowler

I am a Hampstead Village resident who passes the above property at least six times a week and it is hard enough in an area inundated with schools and commuters, when the rush hour is on and impossible when it is school time.

The mothers' 4x4 vehicles are getting wider and the drivers more desperate to arrive on time at school, disregarding the narrow available road width and poor and often dangerous parking and obstruction by other desperate mothers.

I object to the planning application for all the reasons given by The Hampstead Committee for Responsible Development and urge you to reject the application.

Sincerely